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19 March 2024 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
I am pleased to advise you that Diptford will continue to provide After School Club and follow on care from 
Monday to Thursday in the Summer term.   
 
Club’s will re-start after the Easter holiday on Tuesday 16th April 2024. 
 
Premier Education - will be running Club’s on: Mondays – Thursdays from 3.20pm – 5.30pm.  The sessions 
will be charged £5.00 for the first hour or £8.50 for the full 2-hour session.  
 
Mondays 3.20 – 5.30 pm – Athletics   First hour is the club, second hour is wrap around care                  
Tuesdays 3.20 – 5.30 pm –  Arts               The ASC will change every half term.                            
Wednesdays 3.20 – 5.30 pm – Handball/Netball  
Thursdays 3.20 – 5.30pm – Tennis 
 
A school led Cricket ASC for Years 3 - 6 will also run on Thursdays 3.20 – 4.30pm led by Mr Tanner.  These 
sessions are free. 
 
On Thursdays: If you would like your child to join the second hour of wrap around care with Premier 
Education once the School Led ASC has finished you will need to indicate this on the Booking Form – the 
charge for the second hour with Premier Education will be £5.00.  
 
Initially ASC Club will be for school aged children only but if you require Nursery children to attend, please 
contact us.  This will be dependent on numbers and staff-to-child ratios. 
 
Booking forms are available from the school office and Diptford website. Bookings are payable in advance 
via Parentpay.  
 
We have created a password system for our After School Club late collection procedure.  This is to ensure 
that, where any change in ASC personnel occurs (e.g. where cover may be required), staff can confidently 
hand children over to their adult.   
 
Unless you have already done so. Please inform the School office of a one-word password that you can 
share securely with any adults you know will be collecting your child/ren and always inform school if 
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someone new will be picking up.  Passwords are not likely to be needed for the teacher-led clubs where 
usual 'end of day' procedures will remain. 
 
The ASC lead adult will continue to sign children out using our registers.  Please be patient whilst 
identification is being established. 
 
 
Sporty Stars offered an independent trial Club on Fridays during the last half term, and we would be 
grateful for feedback from parents whose children attended the sessions, and overall whether this was a 
useful addition to wraparound care at the school. 
 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mrs H Edgington 
Academy Head 
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